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Today marks 25 years since the handover of Hong Kong from the UK to China,
and two years since the imposition of the National Security Law.

Today marks 25 years since the handover of Hong Kong. China agreed
under the legally-binding Sino-British Joint Declaration to uphold
Hong Kong’s high degree of autonomy and rights and freedoms.

However, we have seen a steady erosion of political and civil
rights since the imposition of the National Security Law on 30 June
2020. Authorities have stifled opposition, criminalised dissent and
driven out anyone who can speak truth to power.

The United Kingdom’s historic commitment to Hong Kong and its
people endures. That is why we continue to challenge China for
breaching the legally-binding commitments it signed up to under the
Joint Declaration. We have called out their conduct on the world
stage and stood together with our G7 partners in condemning the
steady erosion of political and civil rights and Hong Kong’s
autonomy.

The UK has opened its doors to the people of Hong Kong looking for
a home where their fundamental rights and freedoms are respected.
We offered a new immigration path to British Nationals Overseas,
and there have been over 120,000 applications for this route.

Twenty-five years on, the UK continues to stand unwaveringly with
Hong Kong. We are working with our allies and partners as part of a
global network of liberty to hold China to its international
obligations.
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